
    

  
 

     April 7th,  2018 
 

Dear Mountain Meadows Descendants Member, 
 
 We wanted to let you know of some upcoming activities that you are cordially invited to 
attend.    
 June 14th and 15th some of us are traveling to St. George, Utah.    On Friday the 15th,  
we will travel to Mountain Meadows to view the five (5) monuments,  the beautiful signs that 
now reflect the historically accurate story of what happened to our kin,  AND view the beautiful 
personal memorial markers that have been placed all around the main monument.    We’ve 
placed individual markers for each person we have names for!   A dream-come-true. 
 We need to know asap if you plan to attend,  as we have rooms reserved at the Clarion 
Inn, 1239 S. Main St.,  in St. George.    If you call them,  (844-703-4215) ask for Diana Hawks 
and tell her you’re with Mountain Meadows Massacre Descendants for MMMD  rate. 
 On Friday night,  the 15th,  we are (tentatively) planning on partnering with the 
Washington County Historical Society in St. George to hold a “town meeting.”    We will have a 
PowerPoint presentation of the signs and the new memorial markers,  and share information 
about the massacre/burial valley.   We’ll also learn about a “Juanita Brooks Project.”  Ms. 
Brooks wrote the first “Mountain Meadows Massacre”  book.   
 Retired Judge Roger V. Logan, Jr., will be in attendance and we’re attempting to plan a 
tour of some sites in the local area relating to the massacre.    We did this a couple of years ago 
and it was fantastic.   So much history involving this painful story!    
 Also, (again tentatively)  we are planning to donate Mountain Meadows exhibits to the 
Carroll County Historical Society in Berryville, Arkansas;   and the Boone County Historical 
Society in Harrison, Arkansas,  the weekend of September 8th.   We have pictures,  plaques,  
the handmade 1857 flag that was placed on the child’s burial box,  and exact replicas of the two 
handmade burial wraps that the little child’s remains were wrapped and buried in.    These plans 
are all still “in the works”  so watch the website for updates.   
 Please keep watching our website mmmd1857.org for more information,  as it becomes 
available.   We have a live web cam pointing at the main monument.  Go onto our website and 
see!   Beautiful!! 
 

                           Patty     and     Cheri 


